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INCIDENT:   Missing Adult   
 

LOCATION:    7400 Block of 8
th

 Street, Buena Park  
 

DATE/TIME:   Thursday, January 17, 2014 
 

MISSING PERSON:  Justino Daguro Fernando, male age 88 
 

UPDATED INFORMATION: Subject has been located 

 

 
SUMMARY:  

 

Justino Fernando was reported missing by his family on January 1
st
, 2014.  The Buena Park Police 

Department has attempted to locate Mr. Fernando for the past two weeks with no success.  Information 
and fliers had been sent to local police agencies as part of the effort to locate Mr. Fernando. 

Today, the Irvine Police Department contacted the Buena Park Police Department with the news that Mr. 
Fernando had been located in Irvine, in good health.  Mr. Fernando suffers from severe dementia and he 
could not account for where he had been for the past seventeen days.   

The Buena Park Police Department would like to thank the Irvine Police Department, members of the 
media, and members of the public who assisted with the search for Mr. Fernando.  This cooperative 
effort clearly helped bring Mr. Fernando safely home. 
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